
 

 

            16th August 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

New Booking System – Wrap Around Care 

We are very excited to be introducing a fabulous new, user-friendly booking system for our Wrap Around Care. The new 
process will be much simpler for parents and the school, enabling parents to take full control of their bookings and payments 
and ensure that the school can continue to maintain a high standard of resources and service that you have come to know 
and expect.  
 
Please see the below ‘Wraparound Care Booking How Do Guide’ for support in making your bookings. 
 
Bookings 
Under the new booking system, effective from Tuesday 29th August, all bookings must be made and paid for via ParentPay 
in advance. Bookings will no longer be accepted through the school office on the day of the session. The new booking 
system will go live from Monday 21st August 2023 and parents can log on and book for any sessions required. 
 
Bookings can be made 100 days in advance if required but must be paid for at the time of booking to be secured. Parents 
can also book sessions up to 11:59pm the night before the session required, dependent upon availability. Please note that 
there are limited places available for each session and you will be unable to book any session that is already full - please be 
sure to book early to avoid disappointment.  
 
Childcare Vouchers: 
If you are currently paying for your childcare through a voucher payment scheme, you will now need to pay for this in 
advance to enable your ParentPay account to be credited ahead of any bookings being made. You will need to ensure that 
we have received your next/ first voucher payment by Friday 18th August to enable us to update your ParentPay balance, 
for when the bookings open next week. Please note that voucher payments can take 3-5 school days to be processed and 
you will be notified via email once the payment has been allocated. 
 
Cashless System: 
As you will be aware, Fossebrook will be moving to a fully cashless payment system from 23rd October 2023, with this in 
mind, Wraparound Care will no longer be accepting cash payments, however, where parents do need to make payments in 
cash, you will be provided with a PayPoint barcode to use at your local Paypoint (click here for locations).  Please note that 
payments will still need to be paid in advance to enable you to book sessions. If you require a PayPoint barcode for your 
child’s Wraparound Care (one barcode per child), please speak with Mrs Shipley. 
 
EYFS:  
If your child is joining Fossebrook for the first time, you will not receive your ParentPay login details until the first week of 
term – if you require Wraparound Care between Tuesday 29th August and Friday 1st September, please email 
ccooper@dsatfossebrook.org no later than Friday 25th August with your child’s name and their required sessions. Charges 
for these sessions will be added to your account during the week and must be cleared in full before any further bookings 
can be made. 
 
We are very excited about the introduction of this new booking system and hope that our families will feel the same. If you 
have any difficulties using the system or would like any further information, please contact me on 
ccooper@dsatfossebrook.org. 
Best Wishes 

Mrs Shipley 
Wraparound Care Manager 

https://consumer.paypoint.com/
mailto:ccooper@dsatfossebrook.org
mailto:ccooper@dsatfossebrook.org


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


